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Milan, April 12, 2010 – The non executive Director Nicola De 
Bartolomeo resigned from the Board of Il Sole 24 ORE S.p.A. 
 
Nicola De Bartolomeo was not a member of any Committee of 
the Company as well as was not an independent Director. 
 
 
For information: 
 
Ginevra Cozzi, Press Office Il Sole 24 ORE 
ginevra.cozzi@ilsole24ore.com 
Phone 02/3022.4945 
Mobile 335/1350144 
 


